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Principals 
Message 

Welcome to another edition of the Abbeyfield Weekly.  
 
This week we have started to move forwards with the next stage of our Teaching and 
Learning developments - we are working together as a team of staff on our positive 
circulation during lesson phases. "Hunting" for misconceptions - in other words picking up 
quickly children who do not understand a particular piece of information and correcting this 
straight away.   This has been great to see our learning walks. 

We have had two parent meetings this half term. Thank you to everyone who has been 
involved with these and thank you for your support. I am forming a small working party very 
soon of parents, staff members and children to review our homework platforms together.  
It was also lovely to see such a successful turn out at the Y8 Parents Evening yesterday 
evening.   Thank you to everyone who attended.  

Please remind your child that they are not allowed to wear hoodies at school.  Mobile 
phones must be switched off or on silent and placed in bags or a secure pocket in 
blazers.  They need to be put away as students enter the school and are not to be walking 
around corridors on them – particularly at the end of the day.  Thank you for your support 
with this. 

Below you will find the remaining term dates as well as the term dates for the academic 
year 2024 – 2025.  Please ensure any holidays are not booked during term time.  

https://www.abbeyfieldschool.org.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=66 

I hope everyone has their tickets for our school show next week. We are really looking 
forwards to watching this and celebrating the huge talent here at Abbeyfield.  

Have a lovely weekend when it arrives. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding 
 
 
 

Mental Health: 

The emotional wellbeing of our students is very important to us. For National Mental Health 
Week, we have been having more open conversations with students about mental health. 
Our school counsellors created a lunch time pop-up and were very busy having 
conversations about positive mental health and support available.  

We are also pleased to share that we will be starting our new Bereavement Support Group 
next week and welcome students from all year groups to attend. Please see attached flyer.  

If you would like your child to be referred to a school counsellor, please speak directly to 
their Form Tutor or Head of Year.  

Some other local mental health services are:  

https://thelowdown.info/ 

https://www.servicesix.co.uk/ 

https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/camhs/ 
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Vapes: 

We have been alerted by the Local Authority to the attached information concerning illegal 
Vapes. Whilst we have no knowledge of these Vapes being available in the Northampton 
area, we felt it was vital that we share this warning with you.  
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A reminder to please stick to the 5mph limit in the school park at ALL TIMES please to 
avoid any accidents happening.  There have been some close incidents which is the last thing 
anyone wants to happen.   

 
 

Social Media 

You can also see regular updates by following our social media channels too:  
 
 
Abbeyfield School 
 
 
 
 abbeyfield_school_npton 
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